Thank you for consulting Sport England on the above application. 
 
Sport England has no further comment to make on this particular application. Please refer to our previous responses. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on the number provided.
 
Please note: this response relates to Sport England’s planning function only.  It is not associated with our funding role or any grant application/award that may relate to the site.
 
Yours Sincerely,
 
 
Planning Administration Team
